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Welcome to all ACCWA Clubs and other State Association travellers.  
You are very welcome to join ACCWA in Geraldton 2025.  
This is a really newsy information sheet: 
Planning is well underway for April 2025 with 74 members already expressing plans to 
attend. List this as a Club rally at your next meeting to ensure insurance cover is 
provided by ACCWA. 
Registration in September 
Registration Forms giving details of all events and costs will be sent to all Clubs in 
September so watch out for your Secretary’s email or have a look on our ACCWA 
website later in September. Pets are welcome. 
Tag-a-long on the way up and back 
Many Clubs have or are planning a tag-a-long and including the Geraldton Rally as the 
middle of their trip so it is suggested Clubs now make their bookings. 
Off the main road sites like inland towns, farmstays  and low cost stays are proving 
popular already. Use our advertisers for your destinations. 
Early entry Thursday 
Members who are attending the Thursday delegates meeting or just the rally will both 
be able to enter the final oval parking site after 9am Thursday and park until Monday 
morning. Sprinklers will be on the oval during Wednesday night. The rally registration 
fee includes 4 nights on the oval. 
The CCC Café will be in a marquee close to the caravans  

This includes chairs and tables, a fridge and servery and walled sides. 
Extra toilets and bins around the caravan area will be in place. 
Programme 
The Thursday delegates meeting, Friday opening, Saturday games and dinner, Sunday 
games and closing and Monday exit are all scheduled with details to follow. 
There is no dance night but included are the quiz night and similar activities requested 
at Pingelly. 
See Geraldton and Districts while you are there  
There will be plenty of time to see this remarkable district – check out the Tourist 
Information for the Abrolhos, Chapman Valley, Town Walks and restaurants. 
Enquiries 
If you require extra information for your planning please email our Rally Manager Kim 
Balaam at Kim Balaam <geraldtonaccwa@gmail.com> 
 


